
  

 

 

PROOF OF VACCINE CHECK-IN PLAN 
 

 

Dear Members, 

 

We know the PHO updates have been quite complicated and likely to still change again, 

and we thank you for your patience as we continue to navigate.  The recent orders are 

reflective of the minimum standards required by the government.  As the NSWC is a large, 

multi-faceted private club, that includes multiple dining areas, the Board has determined 

requirements unique to our facility and that we need to be more stringent than these 

guidelines.  Your health and safety is our priority. 

 

Our current policy continues that all Members, guests, non-members registered in 

programs, employees and contractors aged 12+, must have received at least one dose of 

the COVID-19 vaccine to enter North Shore Winter Club's premises by September 13, 

2021, there are no exceptions for youth recreational sport at this time.  

 

Vaccine Check-in Procedures 

 

From September 13th to 26th, you can use a smart phone screenshot, paper, or photo 

copy of your immunization record.  The easiest way to show proof is using the BC Vaccine 

Card.  A QR code will also soon be available from the BC Government site for your smart 

phone. 

 

For information on the latest provincial health officer's orders and guidance, 

visit: Government of BC. 

 



Vaccine Card Registration Procedures 

To help ensure a smooth transition to the September 13th PHO vaccine card guidelines, we 

are also offering all members the opportunity to pre-register their vaccination status with 

the Club.  To do so, please email a digital copy of your card to vaccine@nswc.ca. By pre-

registering, members should understand that they are providing consent to have their 

proof of vaccination recorded and that we are asking to keep a record of your vaccination 

status only to make it easier for return visits. 

 

You can get more information about your vaccine card from the BC Government vaccine 

card website.  If you have your personal health number and the date that you received one 

of your vaccine doses, click Get my BC Vaccine Card.  Once you have saved or printed the 

digital copy, you can email it to vaccine@nswc.ca.  If you cannot use your mobile device, 

you may also get your vaccine card by using the BC Services app. 

 

All members who have not yet sent their vaccine status, will still need to show their card to 

Member Services to use the Club’s facilities upon first arrival.  Guests or non-members will 

be required to show proof of vaccination each visit (unless in a registered program, which 

will only require verification on the first club visit). 

 

Our Commitment  

 By emailing us a copy of your vaccination record, we have your consent.  We will 

keep your consent in writing to reference for the future if needed.  

 We will delete all records once the proof of vaccination requirement is lifted.  

 We also have a process in place to allow a member to withdraw consent.  

We appreciate your compliance with the Club and Government policies. 

 

We will continue to make our Vaccine Check-in processes as efficient as possible.  We 

thank you for your patience.  



 

COVID-19 Medical Dues Relief 

 

For those members who have a medical condition which prevents them from getting 

vaccinated, and therefore entering the Club, please contact the General Manager, Joanna 

Hayes, at jhayes@nswc.ca for additional information. Please note, you will need to provide 

medical evidence to be considered for the COVID-19 Medical Dues Relief, which is 

reviewed and approved by the General Manager and Board Executive.  All requests are 

confidential. 

Thank you, 

 

Board of Directors & Joanna Hayes, General Manager.  
 

 

 

 

FAQ - NSWC COVID Policies  
 

 
  

 


